Office of Thrift Supervision
Department of the Treasury

1700 G Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20552  (202) 906-6000

Because of the volume of comments received on No0.2006-01, OTS is posting the comments received on
this proposal in a different format to allow the agency to post comments more efficiently. Where identical
comments have been received from more than one individual, the template letter will be posted with a link
to an alphabetical list of those submitting that comment ("signatories"). Originals of all comments received
may be reviewed at the agency under the procedures described in the notice of proposed rulemaking.
This procedure affects only the posting to the website and does not affect how comments will be counted
and considered -- each individual's comment will still be treated separately.

The list of signatories to this comment may be found here.


http://www.ots.treas.gov/cl.cfm?An=1&catnumber=67&don=73294&dupe=962501

Peoples Bank
“A Subsidiary of Whitaker Bank Corporation”

May 18, 2006

Regulation Comments
Chief Counsel’s Office
Office of Thrift Supervision
ATTN: No 2006-01

1700 G Street, NW
Washington, DC 20552

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Kentucky Office of F inancial Institutions (KOFT) supervises state chartered banks, credit unions, bank
holding companies, consumer finance companies, payday lenders, money service businesses, and mortgage

appropriate to continue to focus on this risk in that process. It is apparent that the risks are different from
bank to bank and between the sub-markets within the CRE sector. Additional guidance is not necessary
to supplement existing SUpervisory tools.

In summary, we continue to believe that the best method of monitoring risk management in this area is
through the examination process, enabling examiners to assess risk in each institution based on the unique
factors in each institution, Banks that fail to properly manage risk in this area will be subject to prompt
supervisory action. We appreciate the opportunity to comment regarding these provisions and look forward
to working with the federal bank regulatory agencies in this regard.

Sincerely,
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